Star Lab Field Trip
(The field trip that comes to our school!)

The Arizona Science Center will be coming to Stetson Hills to teach us about the stars.  Star Lab is an inflatable, portable planetarium that is used to introduce students to astronomy and covers:

· The sun our closest star

· Characteristics of stars (color, temperature, size, brightness, name)

· Constellations with Greek mythology based stories

· Other things visible in the night sky (moon and certain planets)

The field trip is on March 1st and the cost is $5.00
There is no permission slip for this field trip since it will take place on our campus.

Please send $5.00 cash or a check made out to Stetson Hills by February 8th! 
